
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Town of St. George 

Board of Appeals Hearing 
January 20, 2022 @7:00pm 

 
 

The Board of Appeals will hold a public hearing on Thursday, January 20,  
     2022, at 7:00pm at the Town Office for an Administrative Appeal of the  
     Code Enforcement Officer regarding the nonenforcement of the reversal  
     of a building permit issued to Philip Smith II for a project located at 250 Harts  
     Neck Road, M/L 216-030. 

 

H. Prescott Smith 
248 Harts Neck Rd 
Map 216 Lot 029 

 
      A copy of the appeal application is available at the Town Office.  Please email  

b.smith@stgeorgemaine.com for ZOOM access. 
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